
 

 

 Date: 10/08/2021 

To, 
Corporate Services Department, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 
 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 read with 7B of Para A of Part A of Schedule III and Para C of  
Part A of Schedule III of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015. 
 

Pursuant to Regulation 30(7) read with 7B of Para A of Part A of Schedule III and Para C of Part A of 
Schedule III of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we 
wish to inform you that Mr. Jai Parkash Bansal has resigned from directorship (In capacity of Non-
Executive Independent Director) of the Company with effect from 10/08/2021, due to personal reasons. 
 

The Board of Directors approved and accept the resignation on the Board meeting held on 10/08/2021 with 
effect from 10/08/2021. 

The Company appreciates the valuable Services rendered by him during his tenure as an Independent 
Director of the Company. 
  

Kindly find the resignation letter and disclosure enclosed with this letter. 

 

 

 

 
Encl. as above 

 
 



 
 



 

 

 


